
PARENT FORUM 09 12 22 

Welcome! 
 

Final meeting for this half term.  We have reached the end of assessment point 1 week with an early finish today 
after the exams.    
 
End of term parent letter goes out today. 
 
Building works taking place at present in the school, these should be finished by end of term.   This is for 
improvement to the playground including 3 canopies being put in place across the playground to provide more 
shelter/cover during the inclement weather, a new basketball area and a new catering pod which will be fully 
operational in the New Year.   
 
Next week we have our Year 7 Carol Service at St Dominic’s RC Church on Tuesday 13th December at 1.30pm, if you 
are a year 7 parent, please join us! 
 
Christmas Rewards activities next week:  Food bank collections and clothes bank collections.    Christmas Jumper 
day on Wednesday 14th.    Non-uniform days are not encouraged due to peer pressure that causes anxiety for 
students.   Instead we have cultural dress days and Christmas jumper days, these ideas are all driven by the School 
Council.   Christmas lunch takes place next Wednesday for all students which will be fully funded by the school for 
every student.   

 
Attendance:  We are back to pre-pandemic levels, Cardinal Pole is the second highest in Hackney. 
 
Parent 1:    Thanks to you Mr Hall and all your staff, my ParentPay issue got resolved very quickly, thank you for all 
your support.  
 
Parent 2:  Thanks for your support to Year 12 HOY and Mr Dix.   
 
Parent 3:  Thanks to all for supporting my child during AP1.    
 
Parent 4:   Thank you for the work the school puts in and wish you a lovely Christmas.   Lots of other secondary 
schools do not have access to the headteacher with this level of engagement.    
 
Parent 5:  Thank you for all you do we appreciate all the support.    
 
 
 

Thank you for all your good messages, these will be passed onto our colleagues.  The HOY forums will be coming 
back in the New Year in a different format and students will be receiving their AP1 results in the New Year also.  
 
Wish you a good Christmas, Happy New Year! 
 
Thank you. 

 

Mr A Hall 
Headteacher     


